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Dear Families,  

 

The end of term and all its excitement and mayhem is upon us. The children are all very excited about our upcoming 

events next week.  

 

Ibfest will run all week, drop off and pick up is at the normal time and place. Thank you all for returning your Ibfest 

forms, we have lots of fun activities planned across the course of the week and we are all very excited about our 

show on Friday afternoon. The box office will open at 1.15pm and further details will sent via email before next 

Friday.  

 

On Monday afternoon, you are all invited to the grand opening of The Ark, thank you to those of you who have let us 

know you are planning to attend. There is still time to respond, please email the office to confirm you are coming. 

Nick Butterworth, author of Percy the Park Keeper (and other great stories), will be cutting the ribbon at 3.30pm. 

Fingers crossed the sun will still be shining!  

 

If you have any library books at home please return them to school on Monday. 

 

There will be no newsletter next week but be prepared for a BUMPER edition on Wednesday 24th July as we 

celebrate another fantastic year!  I’m off to help put up the marquee ready for Ibfest!  

 

Louise Long 

              Headteacher 

Headteacher’s Awards 
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